



April 12th, 2021

Name Address

Dear Neighbor:

I am the owner of Polished MedSpa LLC located in Deep River, CT with an additional location in Branford, CT. I am seeking approval from the town planning and zoning commission to consider our Devonshire address a home business. The primary reason for this is to allow for certain deliveries to be made to our home, as we are required to ship some items to a "business." We estimate one business related home delivery every 2 weeks. The business designation would also allow clients to visit the Devonshire address. We estimate one client visit a month given that we are keeping the Deep River and Branford locations.

My zoning hearing before the Zoning Board of Appeals is April 22, 2021 at 7:00 at the Old Haddam Elementary School 272 Saybrook Rd, Higganum, CT 06441. My application is on file at the Haddam Town Office building in the Land Use department or give me a call (203.687.6823) and I can review the plan with you.

As part of my application process I am required to mail you this letter. You are not required to respond or attend the hearing unless you would like to; this letter is for your information.

Sincerely,

Lauren E. Hebert